
                  Village of Silverton 

          Phone: 250-358-2472           Email: info@silverton.ca 
Website: http://www.silverton.ca 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Pursuant to Section 464 and 466 of the Local Government Act, a public hearing will be 
held to allow the public to make representations to Council regarding the Village of 
Silverton’s Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 548 – 2024 to amend the current Zoning Bylaw. 
The proposed amendment proposes to permit Council to consider issuing Temporary Use 
Permits in all zones within the Village under certain criteria, and to attach conditions to 
such permits.  The public hearing will be held:   

WHEN: 6:45 pm on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 
WHERE: Memorial Hall – 203 Lake Avenue, Silverton BC 

At the public hearing, all persons who believe that they may be affected by the proposed 
Zoning Bylaw will be given a reasonable opportunity to be heard or to present written 

submissions. 
A copy of Zoning Amendment Bylaw No 548 – 2024 may be inspected at the Village of 
Silverton Municipal Office (421 Lake Avenue, Silverton BC) between the hours of 
10:00am to 4:00pm Tuesday’s – Thursday’s preceding the hearing.  
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Mayor Tanya Gordon 

 

 

 

   

 


